
 

 

 

Year 1 classes’ email addresses: 

Ruby class – rubyclass05@gmail.com 

Amethyst class – amethystclass6@gmail.com 

Topaz class – topazclass7@gmail.com 

Amber class – amberclass8@gmail.com 

 

 
With only 3 weeks until the end of Autumn Term  

please make note of the Christmas events at Yeading: 
 

 Christmas dinner – date TBC 

 Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 10th December 

 Church visit – Tuesday 7th December 

 Beck Theatre trip – Tuesday 14th December 

 Term ends on Friday 17th December 2021 at 2:00pm 

 Children are coming back to school on Wednesday 5th 
January 2022 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

USEFUL WEBSITES 
 Mr Thorne Does Phonics with Geraldine the Giraffe on YouTube- 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7sW4j8p7k9D_qRRMUsGqyw 

 Phonics - https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/reading-schemes-oxford-

levels/read-write-inc-phonics-guide/ 

 Phonics play - www.phonicsplay.co.ukTop Marks - 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/english-games/5-7-years/letters-and-sounds  
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Literacy 
This week we have been creating story maps to sequence the main 

events in ‘Lost and Found’. We have also explored speech bubbles and 

inferred what the characters are saying. 

Next week we will be retelling the story of ‘Lost and Found’ by 

writing in full sentences and through illustrations. We will also be 

predicting what happens to the characters at the end. 

Keywords: story, characters, plot, narrative, sequence, beginning, 

middle, end, illustration, predict, ending 

 

Maths 
This week we have been talking about 2D shapes. We have been 

working on our recognition of shapes, properties of shapes, sorting 

shapes based on these properties and making patterns using 2D 

shapes. 

Next week, we will be talking about 3D shapes. We will be working 

on our recognition of 3D shapes, the properties of 3D shapes, going 

on a shape hunt sorting 3D shapes. 

 

Keywords: shapes, 2D, circle, square, rectangle, triangle, 

pentagon, octagon, hexagon, corners, sides and properties. 

 

Science:  

This week we have been looking at the four different seasons – 

spring, summer, autumn and winter and the types of clothing 

we wear. 

 

Foundation Subjects   

RE – The Christmas Story 

Geography – Climate Change – the importance of buying locally 

and growing local and seasonal products. 

Phonics – Phase 5 sounds 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 
Christmas Jumper Day – children will be able to wear their 

Christmas jumper on the 10th December with a donation towards a 

charity. 

 

This year we request that no Christmas cards from home are given 

in class, but we will be doing many fun Christmas activities to ensure 

the festivities continue! 

 

After a very successful trip to the Harrow Vue Cinema, we will now 

be going to see the Jack and Bean Stalk Pantomime at Beck Theatre 

on Tuesday 14th December.  

 

This week the children celebrated Friendship week/Anti-Bullying and 

enjoyed taking part in various fun activities. We made some lovely 

friendship bracelets and poems to remind each other how important 

it is to be a good friend. 

 
If your child or any member of your family display any 

symptoms or if you have any concerns, please do a Lateral 

Flow (LF). If your child has a Negative LF test, please 

send them into school. If the test is positive, please book 

a PCR test www.gov.uk.get-coronavirus-test and contact 

the school immediately.  

 

Have a good and safe weekend! Year 1 Team  

Question of the week  

What is your favourite animal and why? 
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